Lions Grrrooowwwll!

Jefferson Community Lions Club

PO Box 37, Codorus, PA 17311 District 14-C Region 3 Zone A

Volume 14/15 No. 5

Our Next Meeting will be on

we will move back to the Fire

We will have a Club Visitation

Let's give them a big welcome.

Thursday, September 25th.

Hall beginning at 6:15 pm.

from eight members of the

Lineboro Lions Club. Come

Lion Nancy Renoll has begun collecting members donations to the Beacon Lodge 500 Club. Each member is asked to donate \$5.00 so that we can be a 100% Club for our



UPCOMING EVENTS

and help protect our

"Property".

Sept. 21 – Fall BBQ

Sept. 25 – Business Meeting at Fire Hall & Club visit

October 9 - Business & Board Meeting

October 23 - Business meeting with speaker.

March 28, 2015 – 50th Anniversary Celebration for the Jefferson Lions Club.



September 25, 2014

Beacon Lodge 500 Club

District.

Boscov's Fundraiser

Ask your friends and relatives to purchase a \$5.00 discount ticket from the Club for Boscov's discount days. On Tuesday, October 21st, they can shop at Boscov's and get 25% off of all of their purchases. The Club keeps the \$5.00 for our own Welfare Fund.

Pick up your discount tickets from Lion Pat Simpson.

We extend a BIG Thank You to all who helped at the recent Chicken BBQ. We will hear a report on the outcome at the meeting.

Lions Centennial Service Challenge

There's never been a better time to serve than now! For nearly 100 years, Lions have served their communities and impacted millions of people around the world. To celebrate our 100th anniversary, we are asking Lions to help reach our Centennial Service Challenge goal of serving 100 million people by December 2017. Every club can play a part in reaching our goal, and your club can earn special Centennial recognition when vou serve!

Earn Up to Four Centennial Banner **Patches**

Your club can earn up to four Centennial Banner Patches by participating in each year of the Centennial Service Challenge. Qualifying donations to Lions Clubs International Foundation will also count toward your Centennial Banner Patch.

All Centennial service activities must be reported through MyLCI's Service Activity Report to receive credit. Districts can also earn Centennial Banner Patches based on the participation of their clubs.

Start Planning Your Centennial Service Project Today!

To learn more about the Centennial Service Challenge, review the Centennial Service Challenge FAQs or email us with questions at CSC@lionsclubs.org. Check out the Global Service Action home page for more information on our service campaigns. For help with reporting your activities, visit MyLCI and review frequently asked questions about service activity reporting.